
Printed on: 04/07/2023 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/07/2023  08:32:542023/2627/P COMMNT Richard Lewis I object to the proposed building of additional flats on the property adjacent to the former Admiral Mann public 

house because it would affect the future viability of a traditional London pub with additional residential units in 

such close proximity.  Until property developers bought and closed this historic pub, previously in operation 

and turning a profit since the 1870's, it provided a vital community hub and is much missed by local residents.  

It is my hope that one day it will reopen and once again serve this function but it would be hindered by 

increase of new residential units overshadowing the site.  In the past the pub hosted many parties, wakes, 

marking of national events such a Jubilees and many other gatherings.  Please reject this proposal to better 

ensure the future prospects of this pub reopening.

04/07/2023  08:18:402023/2627/P COMMNT Tk 2023/2627/P

This is overdevelopment of an already compact area which doesn¿t have the infrastructure to support it. It will 

also impact on the aesthetic of the local area negatively and should not be allowed to go ahead. It will bring 

more cars into the area and will put greater demand on local services such as doctors and schools who are 

already stretched. 

The developer has already had his here profit and they should now stop and be happy with their portion
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